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March 28, 2017

RE: Noise Variance Request for Road Construction

Dear Residents and Neighborhood Organizations,

This notification is being sent to inform you that the Denver Department of Environmental Health
(DEH) has received an application for a noise variance from Brannan Sand and Gravel, L.L.C. for
nighttime work to mill and resurface U.S. 40 (Colfax Ave.) from Galapago St. to Colorado Blvd.

Noise variances are necessary when nighttime construction work is being proposed and noise
levels above existing conditions are expected. Night work is scheduled to begin as early as May
2017 with approximately 145 days/nights of construction needed for the project to be completed
by the end of October 2017.

The noisiest operations are expected to be pavement removal and repaving operations, More
specifically the operations expected to produce significant noise are pavement milling, saw
cutting, spoils removal and repaving activity.

DEH is working with the applicant to address noise concerns, The Board of Environmental
Health (BEH) will meet Thursday May 11th at 5:30 p.m. to discuss and then approve/deny this
variance request. Your comments and participation are welcomed.

If you would like more details regarding this project, please feel free to call me anytime at 720-
865-5410.
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